From: Sent:

17 December 2004 15:20

To:

Cc:

Gormley Michael

Subject:

Kelly Margaret (E-mail); Doherty Helena (WHSSB); Parke Hilary; McGonigle Jennifer Communications Issues Sperrin Lakeland Trust

Michael

I had a meeting with Hugh on Wednesday, 15th December. During our discussions he mentioned to me that Anne O'Brien, from the Clinical and Social Care Governance support team at the Department has arranged for Steve O'Neill, a communications expert from England to meet with the Trusts next week to discuss communications issues arising from the Independent Inquiry and the LC case. Apparently Mr O'Neill will spend a full day in the Trust. He will meet with Hugh, staff involved in the LC case and who work in the Paediatric Dept and also the Senior Management

I pointed out to Hugh that the approach being taken needs to be consistent with that being taken around DBS communications issues. You may well wish to link in further with Bridget on this.

Happy to discuss further

Steven